

Christmas Greetings from Elim House!

DEAR CO-LABORERS,

As this unique year draws to a close, we want to thank you for accompanying us each step of the way by means of your prayers, emails, cards, phone calls, and financial support. We are greatly blessed and encouraged by you!

In spite of the restrictions that we have all faced, we thank God that Elim House could still be used to house dozens of guests, and we were able to make multiple ministry trips of 1000 miles or more throughout the year.

As we reflect on God's blessings through this past year of Transition at Tentmakers Bible Mission, we are grateful that Chuck and Connie Mathias are serving faithfully and effectively as our new Executive Director (and wife), and that we get to continue to serve with the Mission Family as Assistant Director (and wife).

2021 will bring another change to us as well, which I mentioned in our last Prayer Letter. Wanda and I have been asked to return to Frontier School of the Bible in LaGrange, Wyoming, where I taught from 2008-2016. I will be teaching or assisting in three classes, Church Planting, Pastoral Theology, and the Gospel of Luke. During the upcoming semester we will also make three, 10 day trips, back to Elim House as well, so we would appreciate your prayer on our behalf for safety and strength.

Especially pray that God would make it clear to us and Frontier if this ministry opportunity is to once again become a long term commitment. We simply want God's will!

May God richly bless you in the year ahead!

Fellow servants,

Ron & Wanda Thompson

PRAYER AND PRAISE FOR 2021

PRAISE for safety in our extended travels in 2020

PRAYER for teaching at Frontier from January to May

PRAYER as we continue to visit, counsel, and mentor current and prospective missionaries with Tentmakers

PRAISE for God's strength to serve!

TENTMAKERS BIBLE MISSION

P.O. Box 160 LaGrange, Wy. 82221

RON & WANDA THOMPSON

641 East 300 North

Morgan, Ut. 84050